
 
 

 

High School & Sixth Form 

 
Cherry in the bluebells   

 

    
 

As we start the summer term the extra-curricular clubs are back up and running.  High School 

running club meets every Tuesday lunchtime at 12.50pm outside the dining room and we go 

over to the Harewood estate for a mental break and some fresh air and exercise. Often, we 

take Cherry the school dog with us and this week we went through the woods and were 

treated to a beautiful display of bluebells.  It lifts the spirits and feels very much as if Spring is 

finally here! 

There are a huge selection of clubs to get involved with so make sure you are signed up to 

something of interest outside of lesson time. 

 

Mrs Sophie King  

 


